
From: TVT Planner  
Date: June 12, 2019  
To: IESO Engagement 
Subject: Ottawa Area Integrated Regional Resource Plan 
 

The Council of Tay Valley Township is committed to clean energy and has directed the Township Planner to request that 
the IESO support virtual net metering.  
 
Currently Township residents can only set up net metering on the specific site they own and have a hydro meter.  
 
Virtual net metering would allow PV systems to be installed by anyone in parts of the Township that are not under 
constraint. It could also allow people to cooperate to install larger, more cost-effective systems.  
 
On the matter of constraint, the Township requests that the IESO raise Hydro One’s arbitrary constraint of only allowing 
solar capacity in any substation up to a limit of 7% of the maximum draw from that substation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noelle Reeve, MCIP, RPP 
Planner 
Tay Valley Township 
 

 
 


